
From: Archaeology

Sent: 11 March 2022 19:41

To: Planapps

Subject: RE: Consultation on Planning Application 22/00244/FULEXT Land Rear Of The

Hollies Reading Road Burghfield Common Reading West Berkshire RG7 3BH

Dear Michael

Planning Ref 22/00244/FULEXT

Our Ref CWB11236

Thank you for the consultation.  There are no known archaeological features within this site

and I think the potential for below ground heritage assets to be present is quite low. No

condition is requested but I note that the Hollies originated as a late 19th century house, and

that the grain of the landscape here (ie the field boundaries) is documented from the 19th

century at least, with the woodland to the north, once called Hermits Hill Wood, having

already been diminished.

Best wishes

Sarah Orr BA MSc MCIfA

Senior Archaeologist (Planning & Management Advice) 

Development and Regulation  West Berkshire Council  Market Street  Newbury  RG14 5LD

07717 693340 | Sarah.Orr@westberks.gov.uk https://info.westberks.gov.uk/archaeology

-----Original Message-----

From: Planapps 

Sent: 18 February 2022 09:12

To: Archaeology <Archaeology@westberks.gov.uk>

Subject: Consultation on Planning Application 22/00244/FULEXT Land Rear Of The Hollies

Reading Road Burghfield Common Reading West Berkshire RG7 3BH

Please see attached

https://info.westberks.gov.uk/archaeology

